
Federations protest over chambers of commerce 
restructuring

 Italy 

(August 2016) The public service federations -  Fp Cgil, Cisl Fp and Uil Fpl - have 
sent a letter to the ministers of public administration and economic development 
protesting at the planned restructuring of the system of chambers of commerce. 
The unions argue that the plans to reorganise are going ahead without any 
guarantees for the employees and with the government refusing even to discuss 
the restructuring with the trade unions. The chambers employ around 7000 workers 
directly with 3000 in related bodies. The unions plan to organise a national 
demonstration in September. Read more at Fp-Cgil (IT).
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